
hi 
i am sending this e-mail to express my opinion and thought about the visa capping bill 2010 
whis gonna be brought to perlament this year. 
i think this bill contain some very unfair action. and the affected people will be all of those 
international student who finished their study in australia and apply for permanent resedency. 
as one of those probable affected people i can say that " i have apply for my PR by folowing 
all the rules and point system provided by australian immigration and didn't breach any rules" 
and after waiting for a long time for PR applications result when i heard about this bill its 
sound very unfair to me. there are huge ammount of waiting applicant on pipeline because the 
immigration slow-down the processing for last 3 year. 
it will be very unfair for those applicant to rule them by new visa capping bill. 
plese stay against this bill. the way of this bill is not an AUSTRALIAN WAY. PLESE BE 
FAIR  
  
THANKS 
 


